
The 
Lunch 
Box 
Project 
Banbury 
can be 
found on 

Facebook.  If you are finding it 
difficult to buy food due to the 
cost of living crisis contact 
them on Facebook.

https://www.facebook.com/
thelunchboxprojectbanbury

Frank Wise School              February 2024


Out of School Activities

For more information on out of school activities please contact

Natalie Dayer . Out of School Liaison Officer . Frank Wise School

Tel:  07545 934 951 . Email:  nataliedayer@frankwise.oxon.sch.uk


Twitter: OSLO@OSLOFrankwise

The Banbury Community 
Fridge which is housed in 
Banbury Mosque car park 

has food available to families 
in need of support.


The fridge is open  

9-4pm Mon to Fri and 

10 - 4pm on Sat & Sun 

Music, dance, sport and support!  Hopefully there will be something for everybody in the February 
newsletter. Don’t forget to visit www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/shortbreaks to keep up to date with short break 
activities and respite care services for disabled children in Oxfordshire.  They provide a very comprehensive 
newsletter each month.  Also check out the Live Well Oxfordshire page for information and activities for 
young adults https://livewell.oxfordshire.gov.uk/

Finally a request! If yourself or somebody you know would be available to come into school to talk to small 
groups of students about your job on March 14th between 1pm and 3pm please get in touch with me at 
natalie.dayer@frankwise.oxon.sch.uk Thank you!

Best wishes Natalie

See the Short Breaks 
Newsletter with activities 
and information for those 

with SEND at - 

www.oxfordshire.gov.u
k/shortbreaks

https://www.facebook.com/thelunchboxprojectbanbury
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The Friends of Frank Wise are currently focussing their efforts on fund-
raising to replace the school minibuses.  The Christmas bazaar and 

Christmas tree sales raised over £6,500 towards the cause!


Coming up soon is the Friends 

Easter Bingo Evening 


Monday the 25th of March at Frank Wise School

Please save the date


The next Friends committee meeting will be held on on the 27th of March at 
6.30pm.  New members are always welcome. 









https://www.newmantrust.org/get-
involved/parents

It is that time of year again when we begin to look forward to another 
fabulous NHT holiday again here in Oxford and we are delighted to 
announce our applications for children are now OPEN!!


At the Newman Holiday Trust we provide week long residential holidays in the summer for 
children with special needs from underprivileged backgrounds.


Short version - for those who already know the Newman Holiday Trust


Applications for our 2024 holiday are now open - please fill this out online: https://
newmantrust.secure.force.com/referrals/ReferAChild

 

Back at the same fabulous venue: Bloxham School in Banbury, OX15 4PE https://
www.bloxhamschool.com 

 

Dates are: Sunday 18th August - Saturday 24th August 

children to arrive and depart around lunchtime on the respective days.

 

We’re looking for 22 children (11 Boys and 11 Girls) AND we’d ideally also like 1 girl and 1 boy 
who have been on holiday with us before to be on a waiting list in case someone drops out last 
minute … it happens!!


Unfortunately, accessibility at the venue is very limited, and so we regret that we cannot take 
children who rely on a wheelchair full time.

 

Remember, we try to select children who would otherwise not get a holiday or who come from 
families that get very little respite – be it because of the highly skilled care the child needs or 
their financial circumstances.


We aim to pull together applications by the end of March. We will then be in touch by the end of 
April to arrange home visits to meet the children and their families in May.

 

A huge thanks to all those who have referred children in the past or indeed have already done 
so this year. Please do send us more.


If you can think of anyone else in your teams/other schools/support networks who might be able 
to refer children that would benefit then please don’t hesitate to forward this email on.

 

Any questions then just drop us a line or give us a call - MT (07460 792092) or George (07816 
755998)

 

Many thanks,

MT & George
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https://healthwatchoxfordshire.co.uk/news/supporting-your-child-with-special-educational-needs-or-a-
disability-to-look-after-their-teeth-and-gums-tell-us-your-experiences/


Supporting your child with special educational needs or a disability to look after their teeth and gums – tell 
us your experiences


We want to hear from parents and carers of children with special educational needs and disabilities in Oxfordshire 
about what it is like helping your child to look after their teeth and gums. 


This is not just about dentists – we’re interested in hearing about all aspects of oral health, which includes 
information, learning and support to prevent problems with teeth and gums, as well as treatment by dentists and 
specialists like orthodontists. We would like to hear from you even if your child has not had a formal diagnosis of 
special educational needs or disabilities.


We would like to know what you find helpful, what is challenging and what would support you.


You can share your experiences with us by   completing our  survey.  https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/
OralHealthandSEND/


This survey is anonymous – you do not have to say who you are and we will not identify you. It should take about 
ten minutes to complete the survey, which will close for comments on 29th February.


We will use what you tell us to write a report, which we will share with people who make decisions about health and 
social care in Oxfordshire.


If you would like a copy of our survey in another format or language, or would prefer to speak to someone about 
this, please contact us on 01865 520520 or at hello@healthwatchoxfordshire.co.uk
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https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/oxpcf





https://everybodymoves.org.uk/



Bicester Autism/ADHD
No diagnosis is needed to join 
Weekly informal events such as:

• Morning Coffee and Chats (fortnightly on a 
Friday morning)

•
• Pub Nights (Tuesdays)
•
• Family Sessions (Tuesdays)
•
• Night Off Sessions for parent/carers

 There are two Facebook accounts. 

 An open page Bicester Autism/ADHD that 
provides information to non-members and the 
general community about events and articles of 
interest. 

 The second group (Bicester Autism/ADHD Chat 
group) is a closed chat group for members only.

Local Support Groups for Parents and Carers

https://www.facebook.com/groups/569327876929330/user/100072348367618/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZWSJP4ihHBFfayD5sESrq09hsfm23GJH_1zZJW_txHdTHJ_jkT7lwN-CXJyOFWL0fWvn561tqWjpeoZ5fxoYY_BK_rEUwTGoUtExjHIPULSqa5LoQ-YDnUjPC9ETrtFBD0ywF_7kONeCBHp5ERPgjvRZiwQI3kgi7ld-XfsLB1kcSThsdIE9KMxcakr5V5O-gRRxa_GxnUslsEvnWNmhK-G&__tn__=-%5DK-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/groups/508705116127966/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZWSJP4ihHBFfayD5sESrq09hsfm23GJH_1zZJW_txHdTHJ_jkT7lwN-CXJyOFWL0fWvn561tqWjpeoZ5fxoYY_BK_rEUwTGoUtExjHIPULSqa5LoQ-YDnUjPC9ETrtFBD0ywF_7kONeCBHp5ERPgjvRZiwQI3kgi7ld-XfsLB1kcSThsdIE9KMxcakr5V5O-gRRxa_GxnUslsEvnWNmhK-G&__tn__=-UK-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/groups/508705116127966/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZWSJP4ihHBFfayD5sESrq09hsfm23GJH_1zZJW_txHdTHJ_jkT7lwN-CXJyOFWL0fWvn561tqWjpeoZ5fxoYY_BK_rEUwTGoUtExjHIPULSqa5LoQ-YDnUjPC9ETrtFBD0ywF_7kONeCBHp5ERPgjvRZiwQI3kgi7ld-XfsLB1kcSThsdIE9KMxcakr5V5O-gRRxa_GxnUslsEvnWNmhK-G&__tn__=-UK-y-R
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